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FY2026 MOVERS Update

From Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Date Mon 6/30/2025 12:49 PM

To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc  DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swestaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Recently, OA moved the start date of processing payments through MOVERS to July 1, 2026. With this
change, they will continue to accept the supplier forms at this time. We have not been given a date that
they will stop accepting the paper forms and will require landowners to register in MOVERS to be paid; it
will be sometime in FY26.

By July 1, 2026, all landowners will be required to register in MOVERS to receive a payment from the
State of Missouri, even if they have previously sent in the paper form and/or are active in SAMII.

If you have any issues with landowners that have registered in MOVERS and not set up in SAMII when it
is time for payment, please contact your Coordinator and the Program Office staff will work with OA on
getting the landowner active in SAMII.

Thanks for all the hard work and dedication to getting the cost share dollars spent in FY2025!!!

Link to MOVERS: https://missouribuys.mo.gov/supplier-registration
Link to condensed instructions and other resources: https://missouribuys.mo.gov/vendors

Thanks,

Soil and Water Conservation Program
Missouri Geological Survey

Missouri Department of Natural Resources
Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov.

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.



https://missouribuys.mo.gov/supplier-registration
https://missouribuys.mo.gov/vendors
http://www.dnr.mo.gov/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey

